
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

SACRED HEART & ST TERESA’s CHURCH, 

WILMSLOW 
 

                                                                                                                 
  

  

PARISH NEWSLETTER                          

 
 
Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 
 

30th October, 2022 – The Thirty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Mass Times & Intentions 

 
Saturday 29th – Vigil Mass 6.30 pm Int’s of Felicity & Michael Cafferata 

 9.00 am The Parishioners 

 10.30 am Int’s of Shelagh & Roger Reynolds 

Monday 31st  10.00 am Intentions of the Parish Priest 

 10.00 am The Parishioners 

 7.30 pm Celebrant’s Intention 

Wednesday 2nd – All Souls 10.00 am The Faithful departed 

Thursday 3rd  10.00 am Int’s of Clem Ellison 

Friday 4th  10.00 am Peter Richardson 

Saturday 5th – Vigil Mass 6.30 pm The Parishioners 

 9.00 am For one sick 

 10.30 am Celebrant’s Intention 
 
 

Please Note 
  

 • Clocks go back 1 hour in the early hours of Sunday 30th October from BST to GMT. 

 • Tuesday 1st November is the solemnity of All Saints and is a Holy Day of Obligation. 

 • Confession available on request after any Mass – please ask Father Anthony. 

Pause for Hope  

This service will take place on Sunday 6th November at 3pm at Saint Columba's church in Chester. 

Pause for Hope is an ecumenical service for those affected in any way by cancer; those suffering 

from cancer, those supporting those living with cancer, and those who have lost loved ones to 

cancer. It is an opportunity to come together to support and pray for each other. More infor-

mation is available on the website http://www.pauseforhope.org.uk  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

 

The Apostles Creed 

I believe in God, the Father Almighty, Creator of heaven and earth, 

and in Jesus Christ, His only Son, our Lord, 

who was conceived by the Holy Spirit, born of the Virgin Mary, 

suffered under Pontius Pilate, was crucified, died and was buried; 

He descended into hell; on the third day He rose again from the dead; 

He ascended into heaven, and is seated at the right hand of God the Father Almighty; 

from there He will come to judge the living and the dead. 

I believe in the Holy Spirit, the Holy Catholic Church, 

the communion of Saints, the forgiveness of sins, 

the resurrection of the body, and life everlasting. Amen. 

 

 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
St Teresa’s Prayer Group – Meets every Wednesday We meet in the parish hall between 11.15 am and 12.15 

pm for prayer, scripture, intentions, rosary and music. All are most welcome to join us. For further infor-

mation please contact: Marcelle Perch Tel: 07776343499; Mary Robinson Tel: 07505127451. 
 

Food Link, Colshaw: Appeal Sadly, the need continues. If you are able to help those who are struggling, we 

would be very grateful to receive the following food donations: tinned foods (meat, pies, soups, beans, to-

matoes, fruit, veg, etc), microwavable rice, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and biscuits. Please leave any dona-

tions in the box at the back of church. Alternatively, you may like to offer a financial contribution to the 

parish, who will then use your donation to buy food in bulk for the Food Link. (Any cheques may be made 

payable to “Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church”). 
 

Praying for the unborn and women facing crisis pregnancies “As we celebrate all Saints, and their lived ex-

amples of loving and supporting the most vulnerable in society, we pray for the courage to follow in their 

footsteps, by supporting the poor, the helpless and the unborn. Lord hear us.” 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 

 

   

Sunday 6th – 32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Reg. Charity No. 234025 

Sunday 30th – 31st Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Tuesday 1st – All Saints (Holy Day of 

Obligation)         

about:blank
http://www.pauseforhope.org.uk/
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First Sacraments 2022/2023 

Nicola Cowell will again kindly be leading a new programme and asks anyone wishing their child 

to enrol on the parish First Holy Communion course to contact Father Anthony as soon as possible 

so that the preparation material can be sent to them. The course is ideally suited to children from 

Year 3 upwards (aged 7+ at the start of September this year). Classes will be on Friday evenings 

again, and it is hoped they will start on 11th November this year, so we would like to get the 

children registered by 4th November. Thank you. 

 

‘Discernment of Gifts and Service – Your Role and Mission in the Church’  

A day of reflection, prayer, fellowship, teaching and workshops to help you know how you can 

best use your gifts in the service of God and neighbour. Run by the diocesan Mission for Catechesis 

team and Dominican Sisters of St Joseph at St Alban’s Parish Hall, Macclesfield, Sat 26 Nov, 10am-

5pm. Please bring a packed lunch. To book contact lisa.martinez@dioceseofshrewsbury.org 

 

Oscott College Lecture Series  

Doctor Mary McCaughey has organised a series of lectures on Interreligious Dialogue at Saint 

Mary’s College, Oscott in November. There is also a lecture by George Wiegel on his soon-tobe-

published book “To Sanctify the World: The Vital Legacy of Vatican II”. For further information 

please visit http://www.oscott.net/  

 

Diocesan Eucharistic Shrine: Prayer for Vocations & The Sanctification of Priests  

Bishop Mark writes, “It was a very beautiful and well-attended Mass on Saturday inaugurating the 

new Diocesan Eucharistic Shrine at Saint Joseph’s, Stockport. It is good to know that the continuous 

Eucharistic Adoration has begun this week with the assurance of many graces and blessings. I 

would wish to record all our thanks to Father Sean Davidson for all he has done to make this pos-

sible. I hope we will occasionally be able to personally share in this prayer at Saint Joseph’s and 

unite our prayers throughout the year for these great and urgent intentions.” 

 

Synod of Bishops 2023 & 2024  

Bishop Mark writes, “Pope Francis announced during the Angelus message that for the synodal 

process to come to maturity, it was necessary not to be in a rush. The Holy Father has asked for a 

more relaxed period of discernment announcing that the Synod of Bishops in October next year will 

be followed a second Synod of Bishops in October 2024.” 

 

Christmas Cards on sale from Aid to the Church in Need  

We are pleased to announce that Christmas cards from the Catholic charity Aid to the Church in 

Need will again be available in our parish. They are currently on sale in the parish hall priced at £5 

a pack. Aid to the Church in Need is a Pontifical Foundation of the Catholic Church, supporting the 

Catholic faithful and other Christians where they are persecuted, oppressed or in pastoral need. 

 

 

All Saints & The Faithful Departed 

Bishop Mark writes, “Next Tuesday sees the beginning of November with the Solemnity of All Saints 

and the month-long prayer of remembrance and intercession for all the faithful departed. In the 

past week, we have remembered the third anniversary of the death of Bishop Brian Noble in 2019 

and have said farewell to so many members of the Shrewsbury clergy in the intervening years. Let 

us keep them all in prayer as we prepare for the traditional month of prayer for all those who have 

gone before us.” 

 

Use of the Church Car Park During Mass 

Over recent weeks, it has been clear that parishioners have been using the church car park during 

Mass - but not attending Mass and therefore those parishioners that have come to attend Mass 

have been unable to park in the church car park. 

We would like to remind parishioners that, as stated in the terms of use of the church car park on 

the permit application form, the use of the car park during Mass times is for the sole use of parish-

ioners attending Mass and no other purpose. If these terms are not complied with, your pass may 

be cancelled and no refund given as you would be in breach of the terms. 

 

Church Heater Replacement 

We are pleased to report the broken heaters in church have now been replaced with brand new, 

more efficient ones and so the heating in church is now thankfully restored in time for the cold 

winter ahead. 

 

Homes for Ukraine Matching Service 

Caritas Social Action Network, in partnership with St John of God Hospitaller Services, an interna-

tional Catholic charity with many services for the vulnerable in the UK and Ireland, have launched 

a service to bring together Ukrainian people displaced by the brutal war in their country with peo-

ple in the Catholic community willing to host them in their homes for six months. Once the match 

is confirmed the Ukrainian guest can apply for their visa. We know that coping with the cost-living-

crisis will be the main concern for many people this winter, but if you have room in your home and 

in your heart to consider welcoming a stranger displaced by war, then we'd love to hear from you. 

Please visit https://sjog-homesforukraine.uk for more information. 

 

SVP Taster Sessions  

An invitation from Maggie Doherty, St Mary’s University, to join SVP National Taster Sessions: This 

month, you can take part in a range of free online taster sessions, including: ‘care leavers’, ‘end of 

life companionship’, ’social justice’, ‘holiday camps’, and ‘support for refugees and migrants’. Get 

involved and turn concern into action! To discover more: www.svp.org.uk/discover or email your 

interest to discover@svp.org.uk. If you are aware of a need, please contact us at re-

quest@svp.org.uk   
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